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7 am 27 August 1975: Dear Andrew, Your letter did much to cheer me up in the new job I am 

doing here at home. As you see, I am again in broadcasting, this time, however, at the top, 

as General Manager. All the chaps here have been trained in Britain, at the BBC, and this 

has given them a neo-colonialistic approach to broadcasting and to themselves. I am now 

trying to curb that, and make them talk on radio, as if is the radio station in Barbados and 

not in a black ghetto in the north of the USA; or as if they’re in The BBC Studios. They all 

wish to be personalities. That is being phased out, one-time. You see the problems I am 

faced with? However, I am making some progress. My brother, it took me some time before 

I could settle down into the routine of life in Toronto, after the exciting week down in Halifax. 

I therefore understand how much you missed the atmosphere and those who provided this 

atmosphere. I just received your letter about The Arts Festival idea. Let me think about this, 

this weekend and get back to you next week with a proposal. You now have my address at 

the CBC. As soon as I have settled in, I shall be better in my correspondence. In the 

meantime, do forgive me. My love to you and family. Austin. 


